

New Titles Catalog



57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA Ph: 845-758-0400 Fx: 845-758-2633 curran@proceedings.com www.proceedings.com

To Our Valued Customers.

For more than 25 years, with your help, Curran Associates has grown to be one of the world's premier conference proceedings specialists. We'd like to extend our deep thanks to each of you for your loyal business relationship over this time.

In recent years, many conference proceedings have shifted from printed format to electronic. Though electronic media provides some advantage, there are many users who prefer print. In order to continue to satisfy our library clients that prefer print, Curran Associates has secured agreements with hundreds of technical publishers to produce printed versions of conference proceedings from their electronic media.

These printed versions are not available from the original publishers.



The books are printed and assembled with a perfect bind, using a soft cover (100# semigloss cover stock). They are professional, sturdy, clean, and filled with the same research provided on the electronic media.

For an updated listing of all of our titles, please visit our website at www.proceedings.com, where you can browse by publisher or by thirteen different categories. Please check back from time to time, as we are continually adding new titles.

We look forward to continuing our relationship and working with you to satisfy your unmet needs for printed conference proceedings.

Regards,

Dave Curran

# **Ordering Information**

All of the publications listed in this catalog are available and can be ordered directly from our bookstore at <a href="https://www.proceedings.com">www.proceedings.com</a>.

If you received this catalog from one of our distributors or prefer to buy from a local supplier, please contact them directly with your orders.

§§§

If you are a distributor or you anticipate having multiple large orders, please feel free to contact us for options on shipping and discounts.

Curran Associates, Inc. 57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA

Phone: +1-845-758-0400 Fax: +1-845-758-2633

Email: curran@proceedings.com

# TABLE OF CONTENTS

Academic Conferences Ltd	1
Air and Waste Management Association ( A&WMA )	1
American Association of Swine Veterinarians ( AASV )	1
American College of Veterinary Pathologists ( ACVP )	1
American Foundry Society ( AFS )	
American Institute for Aeronautics and Astronautics (AIAA)	
American Institute of Physics ( AIP )	
American Medical Informatics Association ( AMIA )	3
American Nuclear Society ( ANS )	
American Society for Engineering Education ( ASEE )	3
American Society of Civil Engineers ( ASCE )	
American Society of Naval Engineers ( ASNE )	
Association Aeronautique et Astronautique de France	
Association for Computational Linguistics ( ACL )	4
Atlantis Press	
Australasian Corrosion Association (ACA)	8
Australian Acoustical Society ( AAS )	8
Cambridge University Press (CUP)/Materials Research Society (MRS)	8
Comite Espanol De La Detergencia ( CED )	8
CSREA Press	8
DVS Media GmbH	9
Electrochemical Society ( ECS )	
Elsevier Procedia	11
Elsevier Science Direct - IFAC PapersOnline	
Engineering Conferences International ( ECI )	13
Engineers Australia	13
European Brewery Convention	13
Federation of Analytical Chemistry and Spectroscopy Societies (FACSS)	13
GRENZE Scientific Society	14
INMR	14
Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers ( IEEE )	
Institute of Nuclear Materials Management ( INMM )	
Institute of Physics Publishing ( IOP )	33
Institution of Engineering and Technology ( IET )	36
International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConferences ( SGEM )	
International Pittsburgh Coal Conference	
International Society for Computers and Their Applications ( ISCA )	37
Irrigation Association ( IA )	37
King Fahd University of Petroleum and Minerals	
Knowledge Foundation	38
Korean Nuclear Society	
North Central Weed Science Society ( NCWSS )	38
POAC Secretary General	
Polymer Processing Society	
Rubber Division - American Chemical Society ( ACS )	39
Schloss Dagstuhl	39
Society for Imaging Science and Technology ( IS&T )	39
Society for Industrial and Applied Mathematics ( SIAM )	40
Society for the Study of Artificial Intelligence & Simulation of Behaviour	40
Society of Manufacturing Engineers ( SME )	40
Society of Petroleum Engineers ( SPE )	40

Urban and Regional Information Systems Association (URISA)	40
VTT Information Service	41
WIP Wirtschaft und Infrastruktur GmbH & Co Planungs-KG	41

### **Academic Conferences Ltd:**

#### CYBER WARFARE AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2018. (ICCWS 2018)

Held 8-9 March 2018, Washington, DC, USA

Softcover 688 pages 9781510859630 Chen, J. Q. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$140.00

#### INNOVATION AND ENTREPRENEURSHIP. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2018. (ICIE 2018)

Held 5-6 March 2018, Washington, DC, USA.

Softcover 530 pages 9781510859661 Bedford, D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$110.00

### INTELLECTUAL CAPITAL, KNOWLEDGE MANAGEMENT AND ORGANIZATIONAL LEARNING.

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2017. (ICICKM 2017)

Held 7-8 December 2017, Hong Kong, China.

Softcover 406 pages 9781510853935 Tsui, E. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$125.00

### MANAGEMENT, LEADERSHIP AND GOVERNANCE. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 13TH 2017. (ECMLG 2017)

Held 11-12 December 2017, London, UK.

Softcover 604 pages 9781510853942 Rich, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$125.00

#### **TOURISM RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2018. (ICTR 2018)**

Held 22-23 March 2018, Jyvaskyla, Finland.

Softcover 269 pages 9781510860322 Torn-Laapio, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$95.00

### Air and Waste Management Association ( A&WMA ):

### AIR QUALITY MEASUREMENT METHODS AND TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. 2017.

Held 7-9 November 2017, Long Beach, California, USA.

Softcover 443 pages 9781510854024

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$110.00

# FINDING COMMON GROUND ON CLIMATE CHANGE MITIGATION AND ADAPTATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2017.

Held 10-11 October 2017, Arlington, Virginia, USA.

Softcover 560 pages 9781510855649

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$110.00

### American Association of Swine Veterinarians ( AASV ):

# AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF SWINE VETERINARIANS ANNUAL MEETING. 49TH 2018. GLOBAL KNOWLEDGE: INDIVIDUAL APPLICATION

Held 3-6 March 2018, San Diego, California, USA.

Softcover 516 pages 9781510859807

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$110.00

### <u>American College of Veterinary Pathologists ( ACVP ):</u>

# AMERICAN COLLEGE OF VETERINARY PATHOLOGISTS. ANNUAL MEETING. 2016. (COMBINED BETWEEN ACVP AND AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR VETERINARY CLINICAL PATHOLOGY, ASVCP)

Held 3-7 December 2016, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Annual Meeting was combined between the American College of Veterinary Pathologists (ACVP) and American Society for Veterinary Clinical Pathology (ASVCP). Softcover 271 pages 9781510853287

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$110.00

# AMERICAN COLLEGE OF VETERINARY PATHOLOGISTS. ANNUAL MEETING. 2017. (COMBINED BETWEEN ACVP AND AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR VETERINARY CLINICAL PATHOLOGY, ASVCP)

Held 4-8 November 2017, Vancouver, Canada. Annual Meeting was combined between the American College of Veterinary Pathologists (ACVP) and American Society for Veterinary Clinical Pathology (ASVCP).

Softcover 241 pages 9781510853294

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$110.00

### American Foundry Society (AFS):

#### **ENVIRONMENTAL, HEALTH AND SAFETY CONFERENCE. 29TH 2017.**

Held 31 October - 2 November 2017, Birmingham, Alabama, USA.

Softcover 403 pages 9781510853584

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$150.00

#### American Institute for Aeronautics and Astronautics ( AIAA ):

### ADAPTIVE STRUCTURES CONFERENCE. AIAA/AHS. 2018. (HELD AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM 2018)

Held 8-12 January 2018, Kissimmee, Florida, USA. Held at the AIAA SciTech Forum 2018.

Softcover 279 pages 9781510857063

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$235.00

# ATMOSPHERIC FLIGHT MECHANICS CONFERENCE. AIAA. 2018. (HELD AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM 2018)

Held 8-12 January 2018, Kissimmee, Florida, USA. Held at the AIAA SciTech Forum 2018.

Softcover 978 pages 9781510857025

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$495.00

# GUIDANCE, NAVIGATION, AND CONTROL CONFERENCE. AIAA. 2018. (5 VOLS) (HELD AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM 2018)

Held 8-12 January 2018, Kissimmee, Florida, USA. Held at the AIAA SciTech Forum 2018.

Softcover 4,015 pages 9781510857018

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$695.00

# MODELING AND SIMULATION TECHNOLOGIES CONFERENCE. AIAA. 2018. (2 VOLS) (HELD AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM 2018)

Held 8-12 January 2018, Kissimmee, Florida, USA. Held at the AIAA SciTech Forum 2018.

Softcover 1,107 pages 9781510857100

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$495.00

# NON-DETERMINISTIC APPROACHES CONFERENCE. AIAA. 2018. (HELD AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM 2018)

Held 8-12 January 2018, Kissimmee, Florida, USA. Held at the AIAA SciTech Forum 2018.

Softcover 821 pages 9781510857094

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$495.00

#### SPACE FLIGHT MECHANICS MEETING. 2018. (3 VOLS) (HELD AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM 2018)

Held 8-12 January 2018, Kissimmee, Florida, USA. Held at the AIAA SciTech Forum 2018.

Softcover 1,746 pages 9781510857049

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$595.00

### SPACECRAFT STRUCTURES CONFERENCE. AIAA. 2018. (HELD AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM 2018)

Held 8-12 January 2018, Kissimmee, Florida, USA. Held at the AIAA SciTech Forum 2018.

Softcover 578 pages 9781510857087

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$395.00

### STRUCTURES, STRUCTURAL DYNAMICS, AND MATERIALS CONFERENCE. AIAA/ASCE/AHS/ASC. 2018. (7 VOLS) (HELD AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM 2018)

Held 8-12 January 2018, Kissimmee, Florida, USA. Held at the AIAA SciTech Forum 2018.

Softcover 5,717 pages 9781510857070

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$795.00

#### WIND ENERGY SYMPOSIUM. 2018. (HELD AT THE AIAA SCITECH FORUM 2018)

Held 8-12 January 2018, Kissimmee, Florida, USA. Held at the AIAA SciTech Forum 2018.

Softcover 696 pages 9781510857056

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$495.00

### American Institute of Physics (AIP):

### ION IMPLANTATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2006. (IIT 2006)

AIP Conference Proceedings Volume 866

Held 11-16 June 2006, Marseille, France. Proceedings of the 16th International Conference on Ion Implantation

Technology.

Softcover 664 pages 9781510859715 Kirkby, K. J. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$217.00

### ION IMPLANTATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2008. (IIT 2008)

AIP Conference Proceedings Volume 1066

Held 8-13 June 2008, Monterey, California, USA. Proceedings of the 17th International Conference on Ion

Implantation Technology.

Softcover 556 pages 9781510859869 Seebauer, E. G. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$259.00

#### ION IMPLANTATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 18TH 2010. (IIT 2010)

AIP Conference Proceedings Volume 1321

Held 6-11 June 2010, Kyoto, Japan. Proceedings of the 18th International Conference on Ion Implantation

Technology.

Softcover 518 pages 9781510859920 Matsuo, J. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$329.00

### American Medical Informatics Association (AMIA):

#### AMERICAN MEDICAL INFORMATICS ASSOCIATION ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM. 2017. (AMIA 2017) (3 VOLS)

Held 4-8 November 2017, Washington, DC, USA.

Softcover 2,310 pages 9781510853072

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$195.00

#### American Nuclear Society (ANS):

#### NUCLEAR CRITICALITY SAFETY DIVISION TOPICAL MEETING, 2017. (NCSD 2017) CRITICALITY SAFETY-PUSHING BOUNDARIES BY MODERNIZING AND INTEGRATING DATA, METHODS, AND REGULATIONS

Held 10-15 September 2017, Carlsbad, New Mexico, USA.

Softcover 683 pages 9781510854772

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$175.00

### **American Society for Engineering Education (ASEE):**

#### AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR ENGINEERING EDUCATION ANNUAL CONFERENCE AND EXPOSITION. 124TH 2017. (33 VOLS)

Held 25-28 June 2017, Columbus, Ohio, USA. Softcover 24,538 pages 9781510853805

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$1,495.00

### American Society of Civil Engineers ( ASCE ):

# RAIL TRANSPORTATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2017. (ICRT 2017) (2 VOLS) RAILWAY DEVELOPMENT, OPERATIONS, AND MAINTENANCE

Held 10-12 July 2017, Chengdu, China. Proceedings of the First International Conference on Rail Transportation

2017.

Softcover 1,116 pages 9781510860124 Zhai, W. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$222.00

### TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH CONGRESS. 2016. INNOVATIONS IN TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH INFRASTRUCTURE

Held 6-8 June 2016, Beijing, China. Proceedings of the Transportation Research Congress 2016.

Softcover 696 pages 9781510858411 Wang, L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$140.00

### <u>American Society of Naval Engineers ( ASNE ):</u>

#### COMBAT SYSTEMS SYMPOSIUM. 2017.

Held 4-5 December 2017, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 107 pages 9781510853980 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$95.00

#### **DESIGN SCIENCES SERIES: SET-BASED DESIGN. 2017.**

Held 26-27 September 2017, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 268 pages 9781510853997 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$110.00

#### Association Aeronautique et Astronautique de France:

### ROTORCRAFT FORUM. EUROPEAN. 36TH 2010. (ERF 2010) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-9 September 2010, Paris, France. Softcover 1,282 pages 9781510854765 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$195.00

### Association for Computational Linguistics (ACL):

### AUSTRALASIAN LANGUAGE TECHNOLOGY ASSOCIATION WORKSHOP. 2017. (ALTA 2017)

Held 6-8 December 2017, Brisbane, Australia.

Softcover 128 pages 9781510859395 Sze-Meng Wong, J. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$80.00

# NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING AND INFORMATION RETRIEVAL. WORKSHOP. 1ST 2017. (ASSOCIATED WITH RANLP 2017)

Held 7 September 2017, Varna, Bulgaria. Associated with the 11th International Conference on Recent Advances in Natural Language Processing (RANLP 2017).

Softcover 34 pages 9781510855243

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$50.00

# RECENT ADVANCES IN NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2017. (RANLP 2017)

Held 2-8 September 2017, Varna, Bulgaria. Softcover 846 pages 9781510855229 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$150.00

#### STUDENT RESEARCH WORKSHOP. 2017. (ASSOCIATED WITH RANLP 2017)

Held 4-6 September 2017, Varna, Bulgaria. Associated with the 11th International Conference on Recent Advances in Natural Language Processing (RANLP 2017).

Softcover 48 pages 9781510855236

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$65.00

#### **Atlantis Press**:

# APPLIED MATHEMATICS, MODELING AND SIMULATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (AMMS 2017)

Advances in Intelligent Systems Research Volume 153 Held 26-27 November 2017, Shanghai, China.

Softcover 489 pages 9781510854796 Talu, S. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$300.00

# ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, NETWORKING AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 2017. (ANIT 2017)

Advances in Intelligent Systems Research Volume 150

Held 2-3 December 2017, Bangkok, Thailand.

Softcover 309 pages 9781510855625 Batoo, K. M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

# ASIAN ASSOCIATION OF INDIGENOUS AND CULTURAL PSYCHOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2017. (ICAAIP 2017) ENTREPRENEURSHIP, TEAM MANAGEMENT, AND ORGANIZATIONAL EFFECTIVENESS: PROMOTING SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT.......

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 127

Held 21-23 August 2017, Makassar, Indonesia.

Softcover 284 pages 9781510856929 Tamar, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

### BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (BST 2017)

Advances in Biological Sciences Research Volume 6

Held 17-19 November 2017, Zhuhai, China.

Softcover 375 pages 9781510857674 Ganjidoust, H. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

# CREATIVE INDUSTRIES. BANDUNG CREATIVE MOVEMENT INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017. (4TH BCM 2017)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 41

Held 9 October 2017, Bandung, Indonesia.

Softcover 409 pages 9781510858688 Herlambang, Y.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$300.00

### EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017. (ICECE 2017)

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 169

Held 10-11 October 2017, Padang, Indonesia.

Softcover 306 pages 9781510856172 Ardi, Z. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

# ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND EDUCATION MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICEDEM 2017)

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 107

Held 16-17 December 2017, Dalian, China.

Softcover 414 pages 9781510854789 Xue, H.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$300.00

#### ECONOMICS AND BUSINESS. MULAWARMAN INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (MICEB 2017)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 35

Held 17-19 October 2017, Balikpapan, Indonesia.

Softcover 286 pages 9781510859449 Ratnasari, W. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$180.00

# ECONOMICS, MANAGEMENT, LAW AND EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2017. (EMLE 2017)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 32

Held 25-26 November 2017, Zhengzhou, China.

Softcover 773 pages 9781510854802 McAnally, E. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$360.00

# EDUCATION INNOVATION AND ECONOMIC MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 2ND 2017. (SEIEM 2017)

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 156

Held 28-30 December 2017, Penang, Malaysia.

Softcover 487 pages 9781510855601 Bunning, F. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$300.00

# EDUCATION, ECONOMICS, SOCIAL SCIENCE, ARTS, SPORTS AND MANAGEMENT ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 5TH 2017. (IEESASM 2017)

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 179

Held 28-29 December 2017, Qingdao, China.

Softcover 583 pages 9781510856189 Ding, X. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$300.00

# EDUCATION, MANAGEMENT, ARTS, ECONOMICS AND SOCIAL SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017. (ICEMAESS 2017)

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 172

Held 11-12 November 2017, Sanya, China.

Softcover 627 pages 9781510853744 Gao, Z. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$300.00

# ELECTRICAL, CONTROL AND AUTOMATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (ECAE 2017)

Advances in Engineering Research Volume 140

Held 24-25 December 2017, Xiamen, China.

Softcover 351 pages 9781510856608 Polat, Y. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

#### GLOBAL RESEARCH ON SUSTAINABLE TRANSPORT. CONFERENCE. 2017. (GROST 2017)

Advances in Engineering Research Volume 147

Held 22-23 November 2017, Jakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 915 pages 9781510855618 Simarmata, J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$420.00

### HEALTH SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2017. (HSIC 2017)

Advances in Health Sciences Research Volume 2

Held 4-5 October 2017, Malang, Indonesia.

Softcover 470 pages 9781510858282 Pratiwi, I. D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$300.00

# HEALTH, LIFE SCIENCES AND SOCIAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL INTEGRATIVE CONFERENCES. 1ST 2017. (ICHLaS 2017)

Advances in Health Sciences Research Volume 10

Held 11-12 November 2017, South Tangerang, Indonesia.

Softcover 192 pages 9781510858305 Freisleben, H.-J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$180.00

#### INDONESIAN ECONOMY AND DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (ICIED 2017) **ECONOMIC RESEARCH AND POLICY IN THE CHANGING WORLD**

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 126

Held 14-15 August 2017, Jakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 225 pages 9781510859425 Hartono, D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$180.00

### INTELLECTUALS' GLOBAL RESPONSIBILITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2017. (ICIGR 2017)

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 125

Held 24-25 November 2017, Sidoarjo, Indonesia.

Softcover 361 pages 9781510856912 Abadi, T. W. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

#### MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 15TH 2018. (INSYMA 2018)

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 186

Held 1 March 2018, Chongburi, Thailand.

Softcover 256 pages 9781510858695 Murhadi, W. R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

### MATERIAL ENGINEERING AND APPLICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017. (ICMEA 2017)

Advances in Engineering Research Volume 146

Held 15-17 December 2017, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 315 pages 9781510856196 Rojas, A. L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

# MECHANICAL ENGINEERING AND MATERIAL SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2ND 2017. (ISMEMS

Advances in Engineering Research Volume 134

Held 17-19 November 2017, Suzhou, China.

Softcover 113 pages 9781510856592 Jung, J. W. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$120.00

#### MECHATRONICS, COMPUTER AND EDUCATION INFORMATIONIZATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2017. (MCEI 2017) (2 PARTS)

Advances in Computer Science Research Volume 75

Held 3-5 November 2017, Shenyang, China. Softcover 996 pages 9781510853775 Kun, Z. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$480.00

### ONE HEALTH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2017. (ICOH 2017)

Advances in Health Sciences Research Volume 5

Held 1-2 March 2017, Malang, Indonesia.

Softcover 337 pages 9781510859098 Padaga, M. C. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

#### POSTGRADUATE SCHOOL UNIVERSITAS AIRLANGGA SURABAYA, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 1ST 2017. (ICPSUAS 2017)

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 98

Held 1-2 August 2017, Surabaya, Indonesia.

Softcover 376 pages 9781510856905 Sunyowati, D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

#### PSYCHOLOGY, COUNSELING, AND HUMANITIES. ASEAN CONFERENCE. 3RD 2017. (ACPCH 2017) FROM RESEARCH TO PRACTICE: EMBRACING THE DIVERSITY

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 133

Held 21-22 October 2017, Malang, Indonesia.

Softcover 309 pages 9781510856943 Karmiyati, D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

#### PUBLIC POLICY AND SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICPOSDEV 2017)

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 141 Held 20 October 2017, Medan, Indonesia.

Softcover 308 pages 9781510856158 Sihombing, T. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

List Price \$110.00

#### SOCIAL AND POLITICAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2017.

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 129 Held 14-15 November 2017, Jakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 392 pages 9781510857155 Davies, S. G. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

#### SOCIAL SCIENCES EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2017. (ICSSE 2017)

Advances in Social Science, Education and Humanities Research Volume 147 Held 3-4 November 2017, Banjarmasin, Indonesia.

Softcover 370 pages 9781510856165 Arisanty, D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

### <u>Australasian Corrosion Association (ACA)</u>:

# AUSTRALASIAN CORROSION ASSOCIATION. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 2016. (2 VOLS) CORROSION AND PREVENTION 2016

Held 13-16 November 2016, Auckland, New Zealand. Softcover 902 pages 9781510858541 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$225.00

### **Australian Acoustical Society ( AAS ):**

#### AUSTRALIAN ACOUSTICAL SOCIETY. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (AAS2017)

Held 19-22 November 2017, Perth, Australia. Softcover 640 pages 9781510853706 McMinn, T. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$140.00

### Cambridge University Press (CUP) / Materials Research Society (MRS):

# MULTIFUNCTIONAL POLYMERIC AND HYBRID MATERIALS. (SYMPOSIUM B AT THE 2014 MRS FALL MEETING AND EXHIBIT)

Materials Research Society Symposium Proceedings Volume 1718
Held 30 November - 5 December 2014, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. Symposium B at the 2014 MRS Fall Meeting and Exhibit.
Softcover 173 pages 9781510858428 Lendlein, A. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$110.00

### Comite Espanol De La Detergencia (CED):

#### COMITE ESPANOL DE LA DETERGENCIA. JORNADAS. 47TH 2017.

Held 29-30 March 2017, Barcelona, Spain. Softcover 209 pages 9781510856691 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$110.00

### **CSREA Press:**

# BIOINFORMATICS AND COMPUTATIONAL BIOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (BIOCOMP 2017) (HELD AT CSCE'17)

Held 17-20 July 2017, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA. Held at CSCE'17. Softcover 78 pages 9781510853867 Arabina, H. R. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

### **DVS Media GmbH:**

#### THERMAL SPRAY CONFERENCE AND EXPOSITION. INTERNATIONAL. 2017. (ITSC 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-9 June 2017, Dusseldorf, Germany. Softcover 1,175 pages 9781510858220 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$150.00

#### **Electrochemical Society (ECS):**

# BATTERIES AND ENERGY TECHNOLOGY (GENERAL) - 222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012: IN HONOR OF JAMES MCBREEN.

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.45
Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA.
Softcover 152 pages 9781623320812 Manivannan, A. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$80.00

### CHEMICAL MECHANICAL POLISHING 12. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.39
Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.
Softcover 91 pages 9781623320751 Rhoades, R. L. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$60.00

# CORROSION, PASSIVITY, AND ENERGY: A SYMPOSIUM IN HONOR OF DIGBY D. MACDONALD. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.31
Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.
Softcover 484 pages 9781623320676 Urquidi-Macdonald, M.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$134.00

### ELECTROCATALYSIS 6. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.36
Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.
Softcover 85 pages 9781623320720 Brisard, G. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$60.00

#### **ELECTROCHEMICAL CAPACITORS. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)**

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.43
Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.
Softcover 256 pages 9781623320799 Long, J. W. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$115.00

# EMERGING MATERIALS AND PROCESSES FOR ENERGY CONVERSION AND STORAGE. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.40
Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.
Softcover 67 pages 9781623320768 Podlaha-Murphy, E.J.et al
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$57.00

# FUNDAMENTALS AND APPLICATIONS OF MICROFLUIDIC AND NANOFLUIDIC DEVICES. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.33
Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.
Softcover 15 pages 9781623320690 Baumgart, H. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$35.00

#### HIGH TEMPERATURE CORROSION AND MATERIALS CHEMISTRY 10. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.44

Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.

Softcover 144 pages 9781623320805 Gur, T. M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$77.00

# LUMINESCENCE AND DISPLAY MATERIALS: FUNDAMENTALS AND APPLICATIONS. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.41

Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.

Softcover 65 pages 9781623320775 Collins, J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$57.00

# MATERIALS DEGRADATION IN ENERGY SYSTEMS: CORROSION AND HYDROGEN-MATERIAL INTERACTIONS (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.30

Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.

Softcover 91 pages 9781623320669 Missert, N. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$57.00

#### MATERIALS FOR SOLID STATE LIGHTING. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.42

Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.

Softcover 39 pages 9781623320782 Setlur, A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$49.00

#### NONVOLATILE MEMORIES. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.34

Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.

Softcover 78 pages 9781623320706 Shingubara, S. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$67.00

# PHYSICAL AND ANALYTICAL ELECTROCHEMISTRY (GENERAL SESSION) - 222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.35

Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA.

Softcover 23 pages 9781623320713 Mantz, R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$42.00

### PITS AND PORES 5: A SYMPOSIUM IN HONOR OF DAVID LOCKWOOD. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.37

Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.

Softcover 288 pages 9781623320737 Boukherroub, R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$115.00

#### POLYMER ELECTROLYTE FUEL CELLS 12. (PEFC 12) (4 PARTS) (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.2

Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.

Softcover 2,214 pages 9781607683643 Gasteiger, H. A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$265.00

# PROCESSING MATERIALS OF 3D INTERCONNECTS, DAMASCENE AND ELECTRONICS PACKAGING 4. (222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012)

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.32

Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. 222nd ECS Meeting/PRiME 2012.

Softcover 83 pages 9781623320683 Kondo, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$64.00

#### SOLID STATE TOPICS (GENERAL) - 222ND ECS MEETING/PRIME 2012.

ECS Transactions Volume 50 No.38
Held 7-12 October 2012, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA.
Softcover 9 pages 9781623320744 Todi, R. M. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$35.00

### **Elsevier Procedia:**

# ASSOCIAZIONE ITALIANA CONDIZIONAMENTO DELL'ARIA RISCALDAMENTO E REFRIGERAZIONE. INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS. 50TH 2017.

Energy Procedia Volume 140
Held 10-11 May 2017, Matera, Italy.
Softcover 505 pages 9781510856646 Mazzarella, L. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$145.00

#### DEEP SEA OFFSHORE WIND R&D CONFERENCE. 14TH 2017. (EERA DEEPWIND'2017)

Energy Procedia Volume 137
Held 18-20 January 2017, Trondheim, Norway.
Softcover 578 pages 9781510855885 Kvamsdal, T. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$145.00

# ENGINEERS SUMMIT - APPLIED ENERGY SYMPOSIUM AND FORUM: LOW CARBON CITIES AND URBAN ENERGY JOINT CONFERENCE. WORLD. 2017. (WES-CUE 2017)

Energy Procedia Volume 143
Held 19-21 July 2017, Singapore.
Softcover 895 pages 9781510856660 Yan, J. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$145.00

### FATIGUE DESIGN. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2017. (Fatigue Design 2017)

Procedia Engineering Volume 213
Held 29-30 November 2017, Senlis, France.
Softcover 845 pages 9781510859579 Lefebvre, F. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$130.00

### INNOVATIVE NUCLEAR ENERGY SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 5TH 2016. (INES-5)

Energy Procedia Volume 131
Held 31 October - 2 November 2016, Tokyo, Japan.
Softcover 447 pages 9781510855878 Kobayashi, Y. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$145.00

# INNOVATIVE SOLUTIONS IN CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERING AND MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (ORSDCE 2017) (16TH LITHUANIAN-GERMAN-POLISH COLLOQUIUM AND 6TH MEETING OF EURO WORKING GROUP OPERATIONAL...)

Procedia Engineering Volume 208
Held 24 May 2017, Poznan, Poland. 16th Lithuanian-German-Polish Colloquium and 6th Meeting of EURO Working Group Operational Research in Sustainable Development and Civil Engineering.
Softcover 210 pages 9781510855960 Kaplinski, O. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$130.00

### INTELLIGENT COMPUTING IN DATA SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2017. (ICDS 2017)

Procedia Computer Science Volume 127
Held 18-19 December 2017, Meknes, Morocco.
Softcover 548 pages 9781510859586 Boumhidi, J. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$130.00

#### MACHINING INNOVATIONS CONFERENCE FOR AEROSPACE INDUSTRY. 17TH 2017. (MIC 2017)

Procedia Manufacturing Volume 14
Held 6-7 December 2017, Garbsen, Germany.

Softcover 142 pages 9781510856639 Denkena, B.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$130.00

# MATERIALS AND ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2015. (ICOME'15) (AND 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MATERIALS AND ENERGY, ICOME'16)

Energy Procedia Volume 139

Held 17-18 May 2015, Tetouan, Morocco and 17-20 May 2016, La Rochelle, France.

Softcover 823 pages 9781510855892 Belarbi, R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$145.00

# MATERIALS, MANUFACTURING AND DESIGN ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (iCMMD2017)

Procedia Manufacturing Volume 20

Held 11-12 December 2017, Aurangabad, India.

Softcover 577 pages 9781510858701 Patil, N. G. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$130.00

# PERFORMANCE, PROTECTION AND STRENGTHENING OF STRUCTURES UNDER EXTREME LOADING. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 6TH 2017. (PROTECT 2017) PERFORMANCE OF MATERIALS AND STRUCTURES UNDER EXTREME CONDITIONS

Procedia Engineering Volume 210

Held 11-12 December 2017, Guangzhou, China.

Softcover 629 pages 9781510855984 Wu, B. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$145.00

#### POWER AND ENERGY SYSTEMS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017. (CPESE 2017)

Energy Procedia Volume 141

Held 25-29 September 2017, Berlin, Germany.

Softcover 688 pages 9781510856653 Bevrani, H.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$145.00

### THROUGH-LIFE ENGINEERING SERVICES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2017. (TESCONF 2017)

Procedia Manufacturing Volume 19

Held 7-8 November 2017, Bremen, Germany.

Softcover 178 pages 9781510857698 Tracht, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$130.00

#### TRANSPORTATION MEETING. EURO WORKING GROUP. 20TH 2017. (EWGT 2017) (2 PARTS)

Transportation Research Procedia Volume 27

Held 4-6 September 2017, Budapest, Hungary.

Softcover 1,255 pages 9781510856011 Esztergar-Kiss, D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$160.00

# URBAN SUBSURFACE PLANNING AND MANAGEMENT WEEK. 2017. (SUBURBAN 2017) THE URBAN SUBSURFACE - FROM GEOSCIENCE AND ENGINEERING TO SPATIAL PLANNING AND MANAGEMENT

Procedia Engineering Volume 209

Held 13-16 March 2017, Bucharest, Romania.

Softcover 223 pages 9781510855977 Gogu, C. R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$130.00

### **Elsevier Science Direct - IFAC PapersOnline:**

#### IFAC WORLD CONGRESS. 20TH 2017. (24 VOLS)

IFAC PapersOnline Volume 50, Issue 1
Held 9-14 July 2017, Toulouse, France.
Softcover 16,045 pages 9781510850712 Dochain, D. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$1,450.00

### **Engineering Conferences International (ECI):**

# SHOTCRETE FOR UNDERGROUND SUPPORT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2017. NEW DEVELOPMENTS IN ROCK ENGINEERING, TUNNELING UNDERGROUND SPACE AND DEEP EXCAVATION

An ECI Conference Series Volume 17AQ
Held 3-6 September 2017, Irsee, Germany.
Softcover 79 pages 9781510855632 Mahner, D. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$95.00

### **Engineers Australia:**

### AEROSPACE CONGRESS. AUSTRALIAN INTERNATIONAL. 15TH 2013. (AIAC15)

Held 25-28 February 2013, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 746 pages 9781510856981 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$140.00

### AEROSPACE CONGRESS. AUSTRALIAN INTERNATIONAL. 16TH 2015. (AIAC16)

Held 23-24 February 2015, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 595 pages 9781510856677 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$140.00

# AEROSPACE CONGRESS. AUSTRALIAN INTERNATIONAL. 17TH 2017. (AIAC17) AIAC 2017: INNOVATION INTO AEROSPACE FUTURE

Held 26-28 February 2017, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 759 pages 9781510856684 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$140.00

### APPLIED MECHANICS. AUSTRALASIAN CONGRESS. 9TH 2017. (ACAM 9)

Held 27-29 November 2017, Sydney, Australia. Softcover 875 pages 9781510859647 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$150.00

### **European Brewery Convention:**

#### **EUROPEAN BREWERY CONVENTION. CONGRESS. 36TH 2017. (EBC 2017)**

Held 14-18 May 2017, Ljubljana, Slovenia. Softcover 643 pages 9781510853911 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$125.00

### Federation of Analytical Chemistry and Spectroscopy Societies (FACSS):

FEDERATION OF ANALYTICAL CHEMISTRY AND SPECTROSCOPY SOCIETIES. ANNUAL MEETING ABSTRACTS. 2017. (FACSS 2017) THE GREAT SCIENTIFIC EXCHANGE SCIX2017 (AND NATIONAL MEETING OF THE SOCIETY FOR APPLIED SPECTROSCOPY, SAS)...

Held 8-13 October 2017, Reno, Nevada, USA. And the National Meeting of the Society for Applied Spectroscopy (SAS).

Softcover 320 pages 9781510852143

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$95.00

### **GRENZE Scientific Society:**

# COMPUTER ELECTRONICS ELECTRICAL MECHANICAL AND CIVIL. INTERNATIONAL JOINT COLLOQUIUMS. 2017. (CEMC 2017)

Held 24-25 November 2017, Hyderabad, India. Softcover 23 pages 9781510856721 Kumar, S. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$40.00

# COMPUTER SYSTEMS, DATA COMMUNICATION AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2015. (CDCS 2015)

Held 27-28 December 2015, Kochi, India. Softcover 24 pages 9781510860452 Kumaratharan, N. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$40.00

# RECENT TRENDS IN INFORMATION PROCESSING, COMPUTING, ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (IPCEE 2017)

Held 27-28 October 2017, Bhopal, India.
Softcover 600 pages 9781510856714 Shandilya S. K. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$140.00

# RECENT TRENDS IN POWER, CONTROL AND INSTRUMENTATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2015. (PCIE 2015)

Held 26-27 December 2015, Cochin, India. Softcover 23 pages 9781510860469 Kumaratharan, N. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$40.00

### INMR:

#### INMR WORLD CONGRESS. 2017.

Held 5-8 November 2017, Barcelona-Sitges, Spain. Softcover 848 pages 9781510853300 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$325.00

### Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers ( IEEE ):

# 3DTV CONFERENCE: THE TRUE VISION - CAPTURE, TRANSMISSION AND DISPLAY OF 3D VIDEO. 2017. (3DTV-CON 2017)

Held 7-9 June 2017, Copenhagen, Denmark. Softcover 120 pages 9781538616369 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$197.00

# ACTUAL PROBLEMS OF UNMANNED AERIAL VEHICLES DEVELOPMENTS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 4TH 2017, (APUAVD 2017)

Held 17-19 October 2017, Kiev, Ukraine. Softcover 277 pages 9781538618189 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$223.00

# ADVANCED CONTROL CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ACCS 2017) (AND 2017 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON NEW PARADIGMS IN ELECTRONICS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY - PEIT 2017)

Held 5-8 November 2017, Alexandria, Egypt. Softcover 347 pages 9781538618783 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$237.00

### ADVANCED ROBOTICS AND INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ARIS 2017)

Held 6-8 September 2017, Taipei, Taiwan. Softcover 114 pages 9781538624203 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$196.00

# ADVANCES IN INFORMATION, ELECTRONIC AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. IEEE WORKSHOP. 5TH 2017. (AIEEE 2017)

Held 24-25 November 2017, Riga, Latvia. Softcover 200 pages 9781538641385 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$211.00

#### AEROSPACE AND ELECTRONICS CONFERENCE. IEEE NATIONAL. 2017. (NAECON 2017)

Held 27-30 June 2017, Dayton, Ohio, USA. Softcover 371 pages 9781538632017 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$244.00

# AFFECTIVE COMPUTING AND INTELLIGENT INTERACTION WORKSHOPS AND DEMOS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2017. (ACIIW 2017)

Held 23-26 October 2017, San Antonio, Texas, USA. Softcover 200 pages 9781538606810 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$210.00

# AFFECTIVE COMPUTING AND INTELLIGENT INTERACTION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2017. (ACII 2017)

Held 23-26 October 2017, San Antonio, Texas, USA. Softcover 620 pages 9781538605646 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$284.00

# ALGORITHMS, METHODOLOGY, MODELS AND APPLICATIONS IN EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICAMMAET 2017)

Held 16-18 February 2017, Chennai, India. Softcover 675 pages 9781509033799 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$294.00

#### ANTENNA MEASUREMENTS AND APPLICATIONS. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2017. (CAMA 2017)

Held 4-6 December 2017, Tsukuba, Japan. Softcover 422 pages 9781509050291 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$256.00

# ANTI-COUNTERFEITING, SECURITY, AND IDENTIFICATION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2017. (ASID 2017)

Held 27-29 October 2017, Xiamen, China. Softcover 202 pages 9781538605349 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$211.00

# APPLICATIONS OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY IN DEVELOPING RENEWABLE ENERGY PROCESSES AND SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (IT-DREPS 2017)

Held 6-7 December 2017, Amman, Jordan. Softcover 146 pages 9781538619872 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$205.00

# APPLIED SCIENCES AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL BHURBAN CONFERENCE. 15TH 2018. (IBCAST 2018)

Held 9-13 January 2018, Islamabad, Pakistan. Softcover 889 pages 9781538635650 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$332.00

### ASIAN LANGUAGE PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (IALP 2017)

Held 5-7 December 2017, Singapore. Softcover 402 pages 9781538619827 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$248.00

#### **AUTOMATIC CONTROL CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2017. (CACS 2017)**

Held 12-15 November 2017, Pingtung, Taiwan. Softcover 274 pages 9781538603413 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$223.00

#### AUTOMATIC CONTROL. IEEE COLOMBIAN CONFERENCE. 3RD 2017. (CCAC 2017)

Held 18-20 October 2017, Cartagena, Colombia. Softcover 655 pages 9781538603994 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$291.00

#### AUTOMATIC SPEECH RECOGNITION AND UNDERSTANDING WORKSHOP. IEEE. 2017. (ASRU 2017)

Held 16-20 December 2017, Okinawa, Japan. Softcover 768 pages 9781509047895 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$312.00

#### BIG DATA AND ANALYTICS. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICBDA 2017)

Held 16-17 November 2017, Kuching, Malaysia. Softcover 129 pages 9781538607916 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$198.00

#### BIG DATA. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (Big Data 2017) (7 VOLS)

Held 11-14 December 2017, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 4,880 pages 9781538627167 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$1,093.00

# BROADBAND COMMUNICATION, WIRELESS SENSORS AND POWERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (BCWSP 2017)

Held 21-23 November 2017, Jakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 134 pages 9781538628348 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$199.00

#### CALCUTTA CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2017. (CALCON 2017)

Held 2-3 December 2017, Kolkata, India. Softcover 483 pages 9781538637463 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$262.00

### CENTRAL AMERICA AND PANAMA CONVENTION. IEEE. 37TH 2017. (CONCAPAN XXXVII)

Held 15-17 November 2017, Managua, Nicaragua. Softcover 508 pages 9781538635100 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$264.00

# CLOUD COMPUTING TECHNOLOGIES AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2017. (CloudTech 2017)

Held 24-26 October 2017, Rabat, Morocco. Softcover 333 pages 9781538611166 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$235.00

### COGNITIVE INFOCOMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2017. (CogInfoCom 2017)

Held 11-14 September 2017, Debrecen, Hungary. Softcover 531 pages 9781538612651 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$267.00

# COMMUNICATION AND SIGNAL PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICCSP 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-8 April 2017, Chennai, India. Softcover 2,261 pages 9781509038015 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$497.00

# COMMUNICATION, CONTROL, AND COMPUTING. ANNUAL ALLERTON CONFERENCE. 55TH 2017. (Allerton 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 3-6 October 2017, Monticello, Illinois, USA. Softcover 1,300 pages 9781538632673 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$417.00

# COMMUNICATIONS AND NETWORKING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL BLACK SEA CONFERENCE. 2017. (BlackSeaCom 2017)

Held 5-8 June 2017, Istanbul, Turkey. Softcover 310 pages 9781509050505

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$232.00

#### COMMUNICATIONS AND NETWORKING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2017. (ComNet 2017)

Held 29 March - 1 April 2017, Hammamet, Tunisia.

Softcover 109 pages 9781509046645

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$194.00

# COMMUNICATIONS QUALITY AND RELIABILITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP TECHNICAL COMMITTEE. 2017. (CQR 2017)

Held 16-18 May 2017, Naples, Florida, USA. Softcover 36 pages 9781538605899 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$95.00

#### COMMUNICATIONS. ASIA-PACIFIC CONFERENCE. 23RD 2017. (APCC 2017)

Held 11-13 December 2017, Perth, Australia. Softcover 781 pages 9781538613405 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$314.00

#### COMPLEX SYSTEMS AND NETWORKS. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2017. (IWCSN 2017)

Held 8-10 December 2017, Doha, Qatar. Softcover 352 pages 9781538618912 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$238.00

# COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE AND DESIGN. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 10TH 2017. (ISCID 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-10 December 2017, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 1,047 pages 9781538636763 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$361.00

### COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2017. (CIS 2017)

Held 15-18 December 2017, Hong Kong. Softcover 628 pages 9781538648230 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$288.00

#### COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN DATA SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICCIDS 2017)

Held 2-3 June 2017, Chennai, India. Softcover 256 pages 9781509055968 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$227.00

### COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE. IEEE LATIN AMERICAN CONFERENCE. 2017. (LA-CCI 2017)

Held 8-10 November 2017, Arequipa, Peru. Softcover 314 pages 9781538637357 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$232.00

#### COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE. IEEE SYMPOSIUM SERIES. 2017. (SSCI 2017) (5 VOLS)

Held 27 November - 1 December 2017, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA.

Softcover 3,591 pages 9781538627273

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$872.00

#### COMPUTER AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2017. (ICCIT 2017)

Held 22-24 December 2017, Dhaka, Bangladesh.

Softcover 552 pages 9781538611517

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$278.00

#### COMPUTER AND ROBOT VISION. CONFERENCE. 14TH 2017. (CRV 2017)

Held 16-19 May 2017, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada.

Softcover 368 pages 9781538628195

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$242.00

# COMPUTER ARCHITECTURE AND DIGITAL SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 19TH 2017. (CADS 2017)

Held 21-22 December 2017, Kish Island, Iran.

Softcover 126 pages 9781538643808

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$197.00

### COMPUTER ENGINEERING AND SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2017. (ICCES 2017)

Held 19-20 December 2017, Cairo, Egypt.

Softcover 725 pages 9781538611920

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$307.00

#### COMPUTER ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 13TH 2017. (ICENCO 2017)

Held 27-28 December 2017, Cairo, Egypt.

Softcover 410 pages 9781538642672

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$250.00

#### **COMPUTER SCIENCE AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGIES. 2017. (CSIT 2017)**

Held 25-29 September 2017, Yerevan, Armenia.

Softcover 195 pages 9781538628317

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$210.00

### COMPUTER SCIENCE AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. SUDAN CONFERENCE. 2017. (SCCSIT 2017)

Held 17-19 November 2017, Elnihood, Sudan.

Softcover 108 pages 9781538606681

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$195.00

#### COMPUTER SCIENCE AND INTELLIGENT CONTROLS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2017. (ISCSIC 2017)

Held 20-22 October 2017, Budapest, Hungary.

Softcover 178 pages 9781538629420

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$209.00

### COMPUTER VISION. WORKSHOP. 2017. (WVC 2017)

Held 30 October - 1 November 2017, Natal, Brazil.

Softcover 156 pages 9781538614525

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$204.00

# COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES FOR SMART NATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (IC3TSN 2017)

Held 12-14 October 2017, Gurgaon, India.

Softcover 390 pages 9781538606285

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$244.00

#### **COMPUTING CONFERENCE. 2017. (2 VOLS)**

Held 18-20 July 2017, London, United Kingdom. Softcover 1,439 pages 9781509054442 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

### List Price \$420.00

### COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION AND AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICCCA 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 5-6 May 2017, Greater Noida, India. Softcover 1,583 pages 9781509064724 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$459.00

### COMPUTING, ENGINEERING, AND DESIGN. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICCED 2017)

Held 23-25 November 2017, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 233 pages 9781538634967 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$219.00

# CONDITION ASSESSMENT TECHNIQUES IN ELECTRICAL SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2017. (CATCON 2017)

Held 16-18 November 2017, Rupnagar, India. Softcover 431 pages 9781538631393 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$253.00

#### CONSUMER ELECTRONICS-ASIA. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICCE-ASIA 2017)

Held 5-7 October 2017, Bengaluru, India. Softcover 168 pages 9781538627884 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$205.00

#### CONTEMPORARY COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2017. (IC3 2017)

Held 10-12 August 2017, Noida, India. Softcover 404 pages 9781538630785 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$248.00

#### CONTROL CONFERENCE. ASIAN. 11TH 2017. (ASCC 2017) (4 VOLS)

Held 17-20 December 2017, Gold Coast, Australia. Softcover 2,922 pages 9781509015740 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$737.00

### CONTROL CONFERENCE. AUSTRALIAN AND NEW ZEALAND. 2017. (ANZCC 2017)

Held 17-20 December 2017, Gold Coast, Australia. Softcover 201 pages 9781538621790 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$215.00

# CONTROL SYSTEM, COMPUTING AND ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2017. (ICCSCE 2017)

Held 24-26 November 2017, Penang, Malaysia. Softcover 380 pages 9781538638989 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$243.00

### DATA AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICoDSE 2017)

Held 1-2 November 2017, Palembang, Indonesia. Softcover 281 pages 9781538614501 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$225.00

#### DECISION AND CONTROL. IEEE ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 56TH 2017. (CDC 2017) (8 VOLS)

Held 12-15 December 2017, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 6,755 pages 9781509028740 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$1,411.00

#### DEPENDABLE SYSTEMS AND THEIR APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (DSA 2017)

Held 31 October - 2 November 2017, Beijing, China.

Softcover 181 pages 9781538636916

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$207.00

### DEVELOPMENTS IN ESYSTEMS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2017. (DeSE 2017)

Held 14-16 June 2017, Paris, France.

Softcover 286 pages 9781538617229

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$228.00

# DISTRIBUTED COMPUTING IN SENSOR SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2017. (DCOSS 2017)

Held 5-7 June 2017, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada.

Softcover 224 pages 9781538639924

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$216.00

# DOCUMENT ANALYSIS AND RECOGNITION. IAPR INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2017. (ICDAR 2017) (10 VOLS)

Held 9-15 November 2017, Kyoto, Japan.

Softcover 1,917 pages 9781538635872

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$540.00

# E-HEALTH NETWORKING, APPLICATIONS AND SERVICES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 19TH 2017. (Healthcom 2017)

Held 12-15 October 2017, Dalian, China.

Softcover 524 pages 9781509067053

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$269.00

# ELECTRIC POWER EQUIPMENT - SWITCHING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017. (ICEPE-ST 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 22-25 October 2017, Xi'an, China.

Softcover 1,030 pages 9781538616529

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$363.00

# ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2017. (ELECO 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 30 November - 2 December 2017, Bursa, Turkey.

Softcover 1,495 pages 9781538617236

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$426.00

### ELECTRICAL DESIGN OF ADVANCED PACKAGING AND SYSTEMS SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2017. (EDAPS 2017)

Held 14-16 December 2017, Haining, Hangzhou, China.

Softcover 494 pages 9781538612392

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$263.00

# ELECTRICAL INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2017. (EICT 2017)

Held 7-9 December 2017, Khulna, Bangladesh.

Softcover 673 pages 9781538623084

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$296.00

#### **ELECTRICAL POWER AND ENERGY CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2017. (EPEC 2017)**

Held 22-25 October 2017, Saskatoon, Saskatchewan, Canada.

Softcover 635 pages 9781538608180

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$289.00

### ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS AND SYSTEM ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICEESE 2017)

Held 9-10 November 2017, Kanazawa, Japan. Softcover 124 pages 9781538609095 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$197.00

# ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS, COMMUNICATION, COMPUTER, AND OPTIMIZATION TECHNIQUES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICEECCOT 2017)

Held 15-16 December 2017, Mysuru, India. Softcover 960 pages 9781538623626 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$344.00

# ELECTRONIC MEASUREMENT AND INSTRUMENTS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2017. (ICEMI 2017) (3 VOLS)

Held 20-22 October 2017, Yangzhou, China. Softcover 1,768 pages 9781509050369 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$489.00

#### ELECTRONICS PACKAGING TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. IEEE. 19TH 2017. (EPTC 2017)

Held 6-9 December 2017, Singapore. Softcover 741 pages 9781538630433 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$306.00

### ELECTRONICS, CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2017. (ICECS 2017)

Held 5-8 December 2017, Batumi, Georgia. Softcover 560 pages 9781538619124 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$276.00

# ELECTRONICS, COMMUNICATION AND AEROSPACE TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICECA 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-22 April 2017, Coimbatore, India. Softcover 1,516 pages 9781509056873 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$447.00

### ELECTRONICS, COMMUNICATIONS AND COMPUTERS. JAPAN-AFRICA CONFERENCE. 2017. (JAC-ECC 2017)

Held 18-20 December 2017, Alexandria, Egypt. Softcover 175 pages 9781538625156 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$209.00

# ELECTRO-TECHNOLOGY FOR NATIONAL DEVELOPMENT. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2017. (NIGERCON 2017)

Held 7-10 November 2017, Owerri, Nigeria. Softcover 1,159 pages 9781509064236 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$319.00

#### EMBEDDED AND DISTRIBUTED SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2017. (EDIS 2017)

Held 17-18 December 2017, Oran, Algeria. Softcover 267 pages 9781538637265 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$211.00

### EMBEDDED COMPUTING AND SYSTEM DESIGN. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 7TH 2017. (ISED 2017)

Held 18-20 December 2017, Durgapur, India. Softcover 214 pages 9781538630334 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$213.00

# EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES FOR A SMARTER WORLD. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND EXPO. 13TH 2017. (CEWIT 2017)

Held 7-8 November 2017, Stony Brook, New York, USA. Softcover 47 pages 9781538622766 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$103.00

#### EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2017. (ICET 2017)

Held 27-28 December 2017, Islamabad, Pakistan. Softcover 386 pages 9781538622612 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$245.00

# EMERGING TRENDS IN COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICETCCT 2017)

Held 17-18 November 2017, Dehradun, India. Softcover 280 pages 9781538611487 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$227.00

### ENERGY INTERNET AND ENERGY SYSTEM INTEGRATION. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2017. (EI2 2017) (4 VOLS)

Held 26-28 November 2017, Beijing, China. Softcover 3,098 pages 9781538614280 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$777.00

#### ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICET 2017)

Held 21-23 August 2017, Antalya, Turkey. Softcover 440 pages 9781538619506 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$253.00

### ENGINEERING OF COMPLEX COMPUTER SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 22ND 2017. (ICECCS 2017)

Held 5-8 November 2017, Fukuoka, Japan. Softcover 175 pages 9781538624326 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$208.00

# ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGIES AND APPLIED SCIENCES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017. (ICETAS 2017)

Held 29 November - 1 December 2017, Salmabad, Bahrain. Softcover 450 pages 9781538621073 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$255.00

# ENGINEERING, TECHNOLOGY AND INNOVATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICE/ITMC 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 27-29 June 2017, Madeira Island, Portugal. Softcover 1,583 pages 9781538607756 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$469.00

### FIELD PROGRAMMABLE TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICFPT 2017)

Held 11-13 December 2017, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 302 pages 9781538626573 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$230.00

### FUZZY THEORY AND ITS APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (iFUZZY 2017)

Held 12-15 November 2017, Pingtung, Taiwan. Softcover 214 pages 9781538626979 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$212.00

#### GEOINFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2017. (ISYG 2017)

Held 24-25 November 2017, Malang, Indonesia. Softcover 90 pages 9781538616840 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$183.00

#### GLOBAL COMMUNICATIONS CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2017. (GLOBECOM 2017) (8 VOLS)

Held 4-8 December 2017, Singapore. Softcover 6,269 pages 9781509050208 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$1,370.00

#### GLOBECOM WORKSHOPS. IEEE. 2017. (GC Wkshps 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 4-8 December 2017, Singapore. Softcover 1,186 pages 9781538639214 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$393.00

### GREEN ENERGY AND SMART SYSTEMS CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2017. (IGESSC 2017)

Held 6-7 November 2017, Long Beach, California, USA. Softcover 113 pages 9781538620281 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$195.00

# HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 19TH 2017. (HPCC/SMARTCITY/DSS 2017) (AND IEEE 15TH INTL CONF ON SMART CITY AND IEEE 3RD INTL CONF ON DATA SCIENCE AND SYSTEMS.

Held 18-20 December 2017, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 637 pages 9781538625897 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$292.00

# HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTING WORKSHOPS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2017. (HIPCW 2017)

Held 18-21 Décember 2017, Jaipur, India. Softcover 60 pages 9781538614402 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$145.00

### HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2017. (HIPC 2017)

Held 18-21 December 2017, Jaipur, India. Softcover 421 pages 9781538622940 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$252.00

### HIGH POWER DIODE LASERS AND SYSTEMS CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2017. (HPD 2017)

Held 11-12 October 2017, Coventry, United Kingdom. Softcover 62 pages 9781538632642 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$134.00

# HUMANOID, NANOTECHNOLOGY, INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, COMMUNICATION AND CONTROL, ENVIRONMENT AND MANAGEMENT. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2017. (HNICEM 2017)

Held 1-3 December 2017, Manila, Philippines. Softcover 798 pages 9781538609132 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$316.00

### ICT FOR SMART SOCIETY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICISS 2017)

Held 18-19 September 2017, Tangerang, Indonesia. Softcover 168 pages 9781538623312 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$204.00

#### IDENTIFICATION, INFORMATION AND KNOWLEDGE IN THE INTERNET OF THINGS. INTERNATIONAL **CONFERENCE. 2016. (IIKI 2016)**

Held 20-21 October 2016, Beijing, China. Softcover 590 pages 9781509059539 Curran Associates, Inc. (2016) List Price \$280.00

#### IDENTITY, SECURITY, AND BEHAVIOR ANALYSIS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2018. (ISBA 2018)

Held 11-12 January 2018, Singapore. Softcover 193 pages 9781538622490 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$209.00

#### IEEE POWER AND ENERGY SOCIETY GENERAL MEETING. 2017. (PESGM 2017) (5 VOLS)

Held 16-20 July 2017, Chicago, Illinois, USA. Softcover 3,831 pages 9781538622131 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$904.00

#### IMAGE AND SIGNAL PROCESSING, BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING AND INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS. 10TH 2017. (CISP-BMEI 2017) (3 VOLS)

Held 14-16 October 2017, Shanghai, China. Softcover 2,352 pages 9781538619384 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$610.00

#### IMAGE PROCESSING THEORY, TOOLS AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2017. (IPTA 2017)

Held 28 November - 1 December 2017, Montreal, Quebec, Canada. Softcover 468 pages 9781538618431 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$258.00

#### IMAGE PROCESSING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICIP 2017) (6 VOLS)

Held 17-20 September 2017, Beijing, China. Softcover 4,595 pages 9781509021765 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$1,106.00

#### INDUSTRIAL AND INFORMATION SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICIIS 2017)

Held 15-16 December 2017, Peradeniya, Sri Lanka. Softcover 548 pages 9781538616772 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$275.00

#### INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING AND ENGINEERING MANAGEMENT. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (IEEM 2017) (3 VOLS)

Held 10-13 December 2017, Singapore. Softcover 2,395 pages 9781538609491 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$618.00

#### INFOCOM TECHNOLOGIES AND UNMANNED SYSTEMS - TRENDS AND FUTURE DIRECTIONS. **INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICTUS 2017)**

Held 18-20 December 2017, Dubai, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 882 pages 9781538605158 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$335.00

### INFORMATICS AND COMPUTATIONAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2017. (ICICoS 2017)

Held 15-16 November 2017, Semarang, Indonesia. Softcover 261 pages 9781538609040

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$223.00

#### INFORMATICS AND COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (ICIC 2017)

Held 1-3 November 2017, Jayapura, Indonesia. Softcover 522 pages 9781538629864 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$267.00

# INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES FOR DISASTER MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017. (ICT-DM 2017)

Held 11-13 December 2017, Muenster, Germany. Softcover 219 pages 9781538625545 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$216.00

### INFORMATION MANAGEMENT AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICIMTech 2017)

Held 15-17 November 2017, Yogyakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 360 pages 9781538629314

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$240.00

#### INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. NATIONAL. 2017. (NITC 2017)

Held 14-15 September 2017, Colombo, Sri Lanka. Softcover 157 pages 9781538624265 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$199.00

### INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, INFORMATION SYSTEMS AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING.

### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCES. 2ND 2017. (ICITISEE 2017)

Held 1-2 November 2017, Yogyakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 500 pages 9781538606599 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$267.00

# INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, NETWORKING, ELECTRONIC AND AUTOMATION CONTROL CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2ND 2017. (ITNEC 2017) (3 VOLS)

Held 15-17 December 2017, Chengdu, China. Softcover 1,832 pages 9781509064151 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$517.00

#### INFORMATION THEORY WORKSHOP. IEEE. 2017. (ITW 2017)

Held 6-10 November 2017, Kaohsiung, Taiwan. Softcover 618 pages 9781509030989 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$287.00

### INNOVACION Y TENDENCIAS EN INGENIERIA. CONGRESO INTERNACIONAL. 2017. (CONIITI 2017)

Held 4-6 October 2017, Bogota, Colombia. Softcover 263 pages 9781538606254 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$223.00

# INNOVATIONS IN INFORMATION, EMBEDDED AND COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICIIECS 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-18 March 2017, Coimbatore, Índia. Softcover 1,662 pages 9781509032952 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$474.00

# INTELLIGENT COMPUTING AND CONTROL SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICICCS 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 15-16 June 2017, Madurai, India. Softcover 1,381 pages 9781538639016 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$425.00

### INTELLIGENT INFORMATICS AND BIOMEDICAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICIIBMS 2017)

Held 24-26 November 2017, Okinawa, Japan. Softcover 314 pages 9781509066650 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$232.00

# INTELLIGENT SIGNAL PROCESSING AND COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2017. (ISPACS 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-9 November 2017, Xiamen, China. Softcover 914 pages 9781538621608 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$350.00

#### INTERNET OF SPACE. IEEE TOPICAL WORKSHOP. 2018. (TWIOS 2018)

Held 14-17 January 2018, Anaheim, California, USA. Softcover 23 pages 9781538612958 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$99.00

# INTERNET OF THINGS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (iTHINGS 2017) (AND GreenCom 2017 AND CPSCom 2017 AND SmartData 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-23 June 2017, Exeter, United Kingdom. Softcover 115 pages 9781538630679 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$408.00

#### **IVANNIKOV ISPRAS OPEN CONFERENCE. 2017. (ISPRAS 2017)**

Held 30 November - 1 December 2017, Moscow, Russia. Softcover 145 pages 9781538611333 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$201.00

#### LIFE SCIENCES CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2017. (LSC 2017)

Held 13-15 December 2017, Sydney, Australia. Softcover 319 pages 9781538610312 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$232.00

### MANIPULATION, MANUFACTURING AND MEASUREMENT ON THE NANOSCALE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL

CONFERENCE. 2017. (3M-NANO 2017)
Held 7-11 August 2017, Shanghai, China.
Softcover 391 pages 9781538610824
Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)
List Price \$250.00

# MECHANICAL, CONTROL AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (ICMCCE 2017)

Held 8-10 December 2017, Harbin, China. Softcover 238 pages 9781538626290 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$219.00

### MIT UNDERGRADUATE RESEARCH TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2016. (URTC 2016)

Held 4-6 November 2016, Cambridge, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 118 pages 9781509038770 Curran Associates, Inc. (2016) List Price \$196.00

#### MIT UNDERGRADUATE RESEARCH TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2017. (URTC 2017)

Held 3-5 November 2017, Cambridge, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 193 pages 9781538625354 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$209.00

#### MULTIMEDIA. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2017. (ISM 2017)

Held 11-13 December 2017, Taichung, Taiwan. Softcover 604 pages 9781538629383 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$284.00

#### MULTI-TOPIC CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2017. (INMIC 2017)

Held 24-26 November 2017, Lahore, Pakistan. Softcover 186 pages 9781538623046 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$209.00

#### NANOELECTRONIC AND INFORMATION SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2017. (INIS 2017)

Held 18-20 December 2017, Bhopal, India. Softcover 269 pages 9781538613573 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$225.00

#### NATIONAL RADIO SCIENCE MEETING. UNITED STATES NATIONAL COMMITTEE OF URSI. 2018. (USNC-URSI NRSM 2018)

Held 4-7 January 2018, Boulder, Colorado, USA. Softcover 100 pages 9781538650318 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$193.00

### NETWORKING, SYSTEMS AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017. (NSysS 2017)

Held 18-20 December 2017, Dhaka, Bangladesh. Softcover 129 pages 9781538632895 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$200.00

#### NEUMANN COLLOQUIUM. IEEE. 30TH 2017. (NC 2017)

Held 24-25 November 2017, Budapest, Hungary. Softcover 161 pages 9781538646373 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$203.00

### OPEN SOURCE SYSTEMS AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICOSST 2017)

Held 18-20 December 2017, Lahore, Pakistan. Softcover 79 pages 9781538616598 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$180.00

### OPEN SYSTEMS. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICOS 2017)

Held 13-14 November 2017, Miri, Sarawak, Malaysia. Softcover 95 pages 9781538607329 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$192.00

#### ORANGE TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2016. (ICOT 2016)

Held 18-20 December 2016, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 99 pages 9781538648322 Curran Associates, Inc. (2016) List Price \$192.00

### ORANGE TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICOT 2017)

Held 8-10 December 2017, Singapore. Softcover 225 pages 9781538632772 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$218.00

# PERFORMANCE COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 36TH 2017. (IPCCC 2017)

Held 10-12 December 2017, San Diego, California, USA. Softcover 524 pages 9781509064694 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$268.00

# PERFORMANCE EVALUATION AND MODELING IN WIRED AND WIRELESS NETWORKS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (PEMWN 2017)

Held 28-30 November 2017, Paris, France. Softcover 120 pages 9781538620496 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$196.00

#### PHOTONICS CONFERENCE - PART II. IEEE. 2017. (IPC 2017)

Held 1-5 October 2017, Orlando, Florida, USA. Softcover 29 pages 9781538656631 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$95.00

# POSTGRADUATE RESEARCH IN MICROELECTRONICS AND ELECTRONICS. IEEE ASIA PACIFIC CONFERENCE. 2017. (PrimeAsia 2017)

Held 31 October - 2 November 2017, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 136 pages 9781538605257 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$206.00

### POWER AND ENERGY ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. IEEE PES ASIA-PACIFIC. 2017. (APPEEC 2017)

Held 8-10 November 2017, Bangalore, India. Softcover 669 pages 9781538613801 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$297.00

# POWER ELECTRONICS AND DRIVE SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2017. (PEDS 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 12-15 December 2017, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. Softcover 1,224 pages 9781509023653 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$394.00

# POWER ELECTRONICS SYSTEMS AND APPLICATIONS - SMART MOBILITY, POWER TRANSFER AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2017. (PESA 2017)

Held 12-14 December 2017, Hong Kong. Softcover 355 pages 9781538613887 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$238.00

#### POWER ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. AUSTRALASIAN UNIVERSITIES. 2017. (AUPEC 2017)

Held 19-22 November 2017, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 781 pages 9781538626481 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$313.00

### PROGRESS IN ELECTROMAGNETICS RESEARCH SYMPOSIUM - FALL. 2017. (PIERS - FALL 2017) (4 VOLS)

Held 19-22 November 2017, Singapore. Softcover 3,102 pages 9781538612125 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$733.00

#### PROGRESS IN ELECTROMAGNETICS RESEARCH SYMPOSIUM - SPRING. 2017. (PIERS 2017) (5 VOLS)

Held 22-25 May 2017, St Petersburg, Russia. Softcover 3,943 pages 9781509062706 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$891.00

### PULSED POWER. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2017. (PPC 2017)

Held 18-22 June 2017, Brighton, United Kingdom. Softcover 834 pages 9781509057498 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$323.00

### RADIO AND WIRELESS SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2018. (RWS 2018)

Held 14-17 January 2018, Anaheim, California, USA. Softcover 292 pages 9781538607114 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$232.00

### REAL-TIME SYSTEMS SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2017. (RTSS 2017)

Held 5-8 December 2017, Paris, France. Softcover 391 pages 9781538614167 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$246.00

# RECENT ADVANCES IN AEROSPACE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2017. (ICRAAE 2017)

Held 3-4 March 2017, Coimbatore, India. Softcover 216 pages 9781509049844 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$215.00

### RECONFIGURABLE COMPUTING AND FPGAS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ReConFig 2017)

Held 4-6 December 2017, Cancun, Mexico. Softcover 328 pages 9781538637982 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$235.00

# RF/MICROWAVE POWER AMPLIFIERS FOR RADIO AND WIRELESS APPLICATIONS. IEEE TOPICAL CONFERENCE. 2018. (PAWR 2018)

Held 14-17 January 2018, Anaheim, California, USA. Softcover 82 pages 9781538612910 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$194.00

### ROBOTICS AND AUTOMATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (ICRAE 2017)

Held 29-31 December 2017, Shanghai, China. Softcover 516 pages 9781538613078 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$267.00

### ROBOTICS, AUTOMATION AND SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICORAS 2017)

Held 27-29 November 2017, Melaka, Malaysia. Softcover 204 pages 9781538619094 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$213.00

# SCIENCE TECHNOLOGY ENGINEERING AND MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2017. (ICONSTEM 2017)

Held 23-24 March 2017, Chennai, India. Softcover 1,128 pages 9781509048564 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$309.00

### SEMANTICS, KNOWLEDGE AND GRIDS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2017. (SKG 2017)

Held 14-15 August 2017, Beijing, China. Softcover 248 pages 9781538625590 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$220.00

# SIGNAL AND INFORMATION PROCESSING ASSOCIATION ANNUAL SUMMIT AND CONFERENCE. ASIA-PACIFIC. 2017. (APSIPA ASC 2017) (3 VOLS)

Held 12-15 December 2017, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 1,834 pages 9781538615430 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$514.00

### SIGNAL AND INFORMATION PROCESSING. IEEE GLOBAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (GlobalSIP 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 14-16 November 2017, Montreal, Quebec, Canada.

Softcover 1,421 pages 9781509059911

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$435.00

### SIGNAL PROCESSING AND COMMUNICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICSPC 2017)

Held 28-29 July 2017, Coimbatore, India.

Softcover 504 pages 9781509067312

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$264.00

# SILICON MONOLITHIC INTEGRATED CIRCUITS IN RF SYSTEMS. IEEE TOPICAL MEETING. 18TH 2018. (SIRF 2018)

Held 14-17 January 2018, Anaheim, California, USA.

Softcover 78 pages 9781538612996

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$193.00

### SOFT COMPUTING AND ITS ENGINEERING APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017.

(icSoftComp 2017)

Held 1-2 December 2017, Changa, Anand, India.

Softcover 127 pages 9781538620540

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$199.00

# SOFT COMPUTING AND MACHINE INTELLIGENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017. (ISCMI 2017)

Held 23-24 November 2017, Mauritius.

Softcover 202 pages 9781538613153

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$211.00

# SOFTWARE, KNOWLEDGE, INFORMATION MANAGEMENT AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2017. (SKIMA 2017)

Held 6-8 December 2017, Malabe, Sri Lanka.

Softcover 327 pages 9781538646038

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$235.00

# SOI-3D-SUBTHRESHOLD MICROELECTRONICS TECHNOLOGY UNIFIED CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2017. (S3S 2017)

Held 16-19 October 2017, Burlingame, California, USA.

Softcover 258 pages 9781538637678

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$224.00

### SOLID-STATE CIRCUITS CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 2018. (ISSCC 2018)

Held 11-15 February 2018, San Francisco, California, USA.

Softcover 548 pages 9781538622278

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$305.00

### SPECIFICATION AND DESIGN LANGUAGES. FORUM. 2017. (FDL 2017)

Held 18-20 September 2017, Verona, Italy.

Softcover 97 pages 9781538611524

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$195.00

## STUDENT CONFERENCE. IEEE CENTRAL AMERICA AND PANAMA. 2017. (CONESCAPAN 2017)

Held 20-22 September 2017, Panama.

Softcover 101 pages 9781538620250

Curran Associates, Inc. (2017)

List Price \$193.00

# SUSTAINABLE INFORMATION ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (SIET 2017)

Held 24-25 November 2017, Batu, Indonesia. Softcover 478 pages 9781538621837 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$260.00

#### SYSTEM RELIABILITY AND SAFETY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (ICSRS 2017)

Held 20-22 December 2017, Milan, Italy. Softcover 559 pages 9781538633236 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$275.00

### SYSTEMS, PROCESS AND CONTROL. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICSPC 2017)

Held 15-17 December 2017, Malacca, Malaysia. Softcover 180 pages 9781538603871 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$207.00

# TECHNOLOGICAL INNOVATIONS IN ICT FOR AGRICULTURE AND RURAL DEVELOPMENT. IEEE. 2017. (TIAR 2017)

Held 7-8 April 2017, Chennai, India. Softcover 242 pages 9781509044382 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$216.00

### TELECOMMUNICATIONS AND PHOTONICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICTP 2017)

Held 26-28 December 2017, Dhaka, Bangladesh. Softcover 262 pages 9781538633755 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$223.00

### THEORETICAL ASPECTS OF SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2017. (TASE 2017)

Held 13-15 September 2017, Sophia Antipolis, France. Softcover 147 pages 9781538619261 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$202.00

### TRENDS IN ELECTRONICS AND INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICEI 2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 11-12 May 2017, Tirunelveli, India. Softcover 1,180 pages 9781509042586 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$388.00

# TRON SYMPOSIUM. 2017. (TRONSHOW 2017)

Held 13-15 December 2017, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 53 pages 9781538625187 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$138.00

# UBIQUITOUS COMPUTING, ELECTRONICS AND MOBILE COMMUNICATION CONFERENCE. IEEE IEEE ANNUAL. 8TH 2017. (UEMCON 2017)

Held 19-21 October 2017, New York City, New York, USA. Softcover 858 pages 9781538611050 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$325.00

# UNDERWATER SYSTEM TECHNOLOGY: THEORY AND APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2017. (USYS 2017)

Held 18-20 December 2017, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 189 pages 9781538619193 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$212.00

### **UNMANNED SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICUS 2017)**

Held 27-29 October 2017, Beijing, China. Softcover 640 pages 9781538631089 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$289.00

### VEHICULAR NETWORKING CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2017. (VNC 2017)

Held 27-29 November 2017, Torino, Italy. Softcover 330 pages 9781538609873 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$235.00

#### VEHICULAR TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2017. (VTC-Fall 2017) (4 VOLS)

Held 24-27 September 2017, Toronto, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 2,893 pages 9781509059362 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$717.00

### VIS ARTS PROGRAM. IEEE. 2017. (VISAP 2017)

Held 1-6 October 2017, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Softcover 82 pages 9781538634912 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$176.00

# WAVELET ACTIVE MEDIA TECHNOLOGY AND INFORMATION PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL COMPUTER CONFERENCE. 14TH 2017. (ICCWAMTIP 2017)

Held 15-17 December 2017, Chengdu, China. Softcover 346 pages 9781538610114 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$237.00

#### WIRELESS AND MOBILE. IEEE ASIA PACIFIC CONFERENCE. 2017. (APWiMob 2017)

Held 28-29 November 2017, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 144 pages 9781538623749 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$201.00

# WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS, SIGNAL PROCESSING AND NETWORKING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (WISPNET 2017) (4 VOLS)

Held 22-24 March 2017, Chennai, India. Softcover 2,747 pages 9781509044436 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$681.00

# WIRELESS PERSONAL MULTIMEDIA COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 20TH 2017. (WPMC 2017)

Held 17-20 December 2017, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 645 pages 9781538627693 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$296.00

### WIRELESS SENSORS. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICWISE 2017)

Held 13-14 November 2017, Miri, Malaysia. Softcover 44 pages 9781538619728 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$103.00

## WIRELESS SUMMIT. GLOBAL. 2017. (GWS 2017)

Held 15-18 October 2017, Cape Town, South Africa. Softcover 292 pages 9781538610992 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$224.00

### WOMEN IN ENGINEERING. IEEE FORUM USA EAST. 2017. (WIE 2017)

Held 30 November - 2 December 2017, Baltimore, Maryland, USA. Softcover 39 pages 9781538619414 Curran Associates, Inc. (2017) List Price \$95.00

### Institute of Nuclear Materials Management (INMM):

### INSTITUTE OF NUCLEAR MATERIALS MANAGEMENT. ANNUAL MEETING. 58TH 2017. (INMM 2017) (3 VOLS)

Held 16-20 July 2017, Indian Wells, California, USA. Softcover 2,018 pages 9781510857148 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$325.00

### Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP):

# ADVANCES IN ENERGY RESOURCES AND ENVIRONMENT ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2017. (ICAESEE 2017) (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 113
Held 8-10 December 2017, Harbin, China.
Softcover 1,463 pages 9781510858817
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$160.00

# AEROSPACE TECHNOLOGY, COMMUNICATIONS AND ENERGY SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ATCES 2017)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 302 Held 28-30 September 2017, Samara, Russia.
Softcover 540 pages 9781510858398 Shakhmatov, E. V. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

### AGRICULTURE, ENVIRONMENT, AND FOOD SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (AEFS 2017)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 122
Held 7-8 November 2017, Medan, Indonesia.
Softcover 872 pages 9781510859203
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

# ALL-RUSSIAN RESEARCH-TO-PRACTICE CONFERENCE FOR YOUNG RESEARCHERS, POSTGRADUATE STUDENTS AND UNDERGRADUATES. 2017. ECOLOGY AND SAFETY IN THE TECHNOSPHERE: CURRENT PROBLEMS AND SOLUTIONS

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 115
Held 6-7 March 2017, Yurga, Russia.
Softcover 354 pages 9781510858343
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

#### ASIA-PACIFIC EDUCATION UNIVERSITIES. CONSORTIUM. 4TH 2017. (CAPEU 2017)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 296
Held 22-23 May 2017, Surabaya, Indonesia.
Softcover 344 pages 9781510858350 Mustofa, A. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

# CHEMISTRY AND MATERIAL SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (IC2MS 2017) ADVANCING TO THE FRONTIER OF INNOVATION IN CHEMISTRY AND MATERIAL SCIENCE

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 299
Held 4-5 November 2017, Malang, Indonesia.
Softcover 668 pages 9781510858381
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

# COMMUNICATION, IMAGE AND SIGNAL PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (CCISP 2017)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 960
Held 17-19 November 2017, Shenzhen, China.
Softcover 338 pages 9781510858510
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

### ELECTRIC PROBES IN MAGNETIZED PLASMAS. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 12TH 2017. (IWEP 2017)

ENGINEERING, SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (TALENTA-CEST

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 958 Held 4-7 September 2017, Naklo, Slovenia. Softcover 80 pages 9781510858497 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$95.00

## 2017)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 309
Held 7-8 September 2017, Sumatera Utara, Indonesia.
Softcover 904 pages 9781510859234
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

# ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (CEESD 2017)

IOP Conference Series: Éarth and Environmental Science Volume 112 Held 8-10 December 2017, Koh Samui, Thailand. Softcover 92 pages 9781510858329 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$110.00

# GEOMATICS AND PLANNING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (2ND GEOPLANNING) GEOMATICS APPLICATION FOR DISASTER MANAGEMENT AND SPATIAL PLANNING

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 123
Held 9-10 August 2017, Surakarta, Indonesia.
Softcover 488 pages 9781510858831
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

### GEOSCIENCES AND ENGINEERING. GLOBAL COLLOQUIUM. 2017.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 118 Held 18-19 October 2017, Bandung, Indonesia.

Softcover 463 pages 9781510858824 Mukti, M. M. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

# INNOVATION IN ENGINEERING AND VOCATIONAL EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2017. (ICIEVE 2017)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 306
Held 25-26 October 2017, Manado, Indonesia.
Softcover 886 pages 9781510858879 Abdullah, A. G. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

# INTEGRABLE SYSTEMS AND QUANTUM SYMMETRIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 25TH 2017. (ISQS-25)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 965 Held 6-10 June 2017, Prague, Czech Republic. Softcover 451 pages 9781510858527 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$125.00

# INTERACTION OF INTENSE ENERGY FLUXES WITH MATTER. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 32ND 2017. (ELBRUS 2017) (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 946 Held 1-6 March 2017, Elbrus, Russia. Softcover 1,306 pages 9781510858930 Fortov, V. E. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$160.00

### LASER AND PLASMA RESEARCHES AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2017.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 941 Held 24-27 January 2017, Moscow, Russia. Softcover 614 pages 9781510858466 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$125.00

### MATERIAL SCIENCE AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING. ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2017. (MSEE2017) (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 301 Held 15-17 December 2017, Xiamen, China. Softcover 1,085 pages 9781510858862 Wang, K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$160.00

### MATHEMATICAL MODELING IN PHYSICAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2017. (IC-MSQUARE 2017)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 936 Held 28-31 August 2017, Pafos, Cyprus. Softcover 606 pages 9781510858459 Vlachos, D. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$125.00

### MATHEMATICS AND MATHEMATICS EDUCATION. AHMAD DAHLAN INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2017. (AD-INTERCOMME 2017)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 943 Held 13-14 October 2017, Yogyakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 441 pages 9781510858473 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$125.00

### MECHANICAL ENGINEERING. TSME-INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2017. (TSME-ICoME 2017)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 297 Held 12-15 December 2017, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 669 pages 9781510858367 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$125.00

### NANOMOLECULAR ELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2016. (ICNME-2016)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 924 Held 14-16 December 2016, Kobe, Japan. Softcover 143 pages 9781510858442 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$110.00

### NUCLEAR SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY AND ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2017. (iNuSTEC2017)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 298 Held 25-27 September 2017, Selangor, Malaysia. Softcover 393 pages 9781510858374 Mohamed, A. A. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$125.00

### OPERATIONAL RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017. (INteriOR 2017)

IOP Conference Series: Materials Science and Engineering Volume 300 Held 21-23 August 2017, Medan, Indonesia. Softcover 560 pages 9781510858855 Mawengkang, H. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$125.00

### POWER AND ENERGY ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICPEE 2017)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 114 Held 13-15 September 2017, Ottawa, Canada. Softcover 144 pages 9781510858336 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$110.00

### RENEWABLE ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICREE 2017)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 127 Held 1-3 November 2017, Toronto, Canada. Softcover 136 pages 9781510859227 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$110.00

www.proceedings.com

- 35 -

### RESEARCH AND APPLICATIONS OF PLASMAS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCES. 2017. (PLASMA-2017)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 959
Held 18 September 2017, Warsaw, Poland.
Softcover 75 pages 9781510858503
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$95.00

# RUMINANT SEMINAR. INTERNATIONAL. 1ST 2017. (IRS 2017) ECO-FRIENDLY LIVESTOCK PRODUCTION FOR SUSTAINABLE AGRICULTURE

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 119
Held 24 October 2017, Semarang, Indonesia.
Softcover 415 pages 9781510859197
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

# SCIENCE, INFRASTRUCTURE TECHNOLOGY AND REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (ICoSITeR 2017) ENERGY SECURITY FOR ENHANCING NATIONAL COMPETITIVENESS

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 124 Held 25-26 August 2017, South Lampung, Indonesia. Softcover 148 pages 9781510859210 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$110.00

# SCIENCES, TECHNOLOGY, ENGINEERING, AND MATHEMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2017. (ICE-STEM)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 948
Held 17-19 October 2017, Jakarta, Indonesia.
Softcover 500 pages 9781510858480 Purnomo, Y. W. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$125.00

#### X-RAY AND ELECTROVACUUM TECHNIQUE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2017.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 967 Held 23-24 November 2017, Saint-Petersburg, Russia. Softcover 81 pages 9781510858534 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$95.00

### Institution of Engineering and Technology ( IET ):

### PATTERN RECOGNITION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2017. (ICPRS 2017)

IET Conference Publications 729
Held 11-13 July 2017, Madrid, Spain.
Softcover 256 pages 9781510859180
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$135.00

## International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConferences ( SGEM ):

# MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 17TH 2017. (2 PARTS) (SGEM 2017) MICRO AND NANO TECHNOLOGIES, ADVANCES IN BIOTECHNOLOGY, GREEN BUILDINGS TECHNOLOGIES AND MATERIALS...(EXTENDED SCIENTIFIC SESSIONS)

Nano, Bio and Green-Technologies for a Sustainable Future Conference Proceedings Issue 63
Held 27-29 November 2017, Vienna, Austria. Extended Scientific Sessions.
Softcover 1,159 pages 9781510855120
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$150.00

# MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 17TH 2017. (SGEM 2017) HYDROLOGY AND WATER RESOURCES, FOREST ECOSYSTEMS

Water Resources. Forest, Marine and Ocean Ecosystems Conference Proceedings Issue 33
Held 27-29 November 2017, Vienna, Austria. Extended Scientific Sessions.
Softcover 677 pages 9781510855106
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$140.00

### MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 17TH 2017. (SGEM 2017) OIL AND **GAS EXPLORATION (EXTENDED SCIENTIFIC SESSIONS)**

Science and Technologies in Geology, Exploration and Mining Conference Proceedings Issue 15 Held 27-29 November 2017, Vienna, Austria. Extended Scientific Sessions. Softcover 667 pages 9781510855090 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$140.00

### MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 17TH 2017. (SGEM 2017) RECYCLING, AIR POLLUTION AND CLIMATE CHANGE, MODERN ENERGY AND POWER SOURCES (EXTENDED SCIENTIFIC SESSIONS)

Energy and Clean Technologies Conference Proceedings Issue 43 Held 27-29 November 2017, Vienna, Austria. Extended Scientific Sessions. Softcover 852 pages 9781510855113 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$150.00

### **International Pittsburgh Coal Conference:**

### COAL CONFERENCE. ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL PITTSBURGH. 33RD 2016. (2 VOLS) COAL - ENERGY, **ENVIRONMENT AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT**

Held 8-12 August 2016, Cape Town, South Africa. Softcover 1,735 pages 9781510853669 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$150.00

### COAL CONFERENCE. ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL PITTSBURGH. 34TH 2017. (3 VOLS) COAL - ENERGY, **ENVIRONMENT AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT**

Held 5-8 September 2017, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, USA. Softcover 1,926 pages 9781510853676 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$195.00

## International Society for Computers and Their Applications (ISCA):

# BIOINFORMATICS AND COMPUTATIONAL BIOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2018. (BICOB

Held 19-21 March 2018, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA. Softcover 218 pages 9781510858664 Al-Mubaid, H. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$125.00

#### COMPUTERS AND THEIR APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 33RD 2018. (CATA 2018)

Held 19-21 March 2018, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA. Softcover 229 pages 9781510858671 Lee, G. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$125.00

### Irrigation Association (IA):

### IRRIGATION SHOW AND EDUCATION CONFERENCE. 2017.

Held 8-10 November 2017, Orlando, Florida, USA. Softcover 416 pages 9781510855380 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$110.00

### King Fahd University of Petroleum and Minerals:

#### TECHNOLOGY IN PETROLEUM REFINING AND PETROCHEMICALS, ANNUAL SAUDI-JAPAN SYMPOSIUM. 27TH 2017.

Held 20-21 November 2017, Dhahran, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 91 pages 9781510855137 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$80.00

### **Knowledge Foundation:**

# BIODETECTION TECHNOLOGIES CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 25TH 2017. BIOTHREAT AND PATHOGEN DETECTION

Held 26-29 June 2017, Alexandria, Virginia, USA. Held at the 3rd Annual Biodefense World Summit 2017.

Softcover 182 pages 9781510853829

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$199.00

# BIODETECTION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 25TH 2017. POINT-OF-CARE FOR BIODEFENSE

Held 26-29 June 2017, Alexandria, Virginia, USA. Held at the 3rd Annual Biodefense World Summit 2017.

Softcover 150 pages 9781510853836

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$199.00

### BIOSURVEILLANCE INTEGRATION SYMPOSIUM. ANNUAL. 6TH 2017.

Held 26-27 June 2017, Alexandria, Virginia, USA. Held at the 3rd Annual Biodefense World Summit 2017.

Softcover 151 pages 9781510853843

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$199.00

#### RAPID DETECTION FOR FOOD SAFETY CONFERENCE. ANNUAL. 4TH 2017.

Held 26-27 June 2017, Alexandria, Virginia, USA. Held at the 3rd Annual Biodefense World Summit 2017.

Softcover 231 pages 9781510853812

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$199.00

### SAMPLE PREP TECHNOLOGIES CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 11TH 2017.

Held 26-29 June 2017, Alexandria, Virginia, USA. Held at the 3rd Annual Biodefense World Summit 2017.

Softcover 125 pages 9781510853850

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$199.00

### **Korean Nuclear Society:**

# MATHEMATICS AND COMPUTATIONAL METHODS APPLIED TO NUCLEAR SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2017. (M&C 2017)

Held 16-20 April 2017, Jeju, Korea.

Softcover 3,167 pages 9781510856455

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$240.00

### North Central Weed Science Society ( NCWSS ):

### NORTH CENTRAL WEED SCIENCE SOCIETY. ANNUAL MEETING. 72ND 2017. (NCWSS 2017)

Held 4-7 December 2017, St. Louis, Missouri, USA.

Softcover 110 pages 9781510854857

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$95.00

### **POAC Secretary General:**

# PORT AND OCEAN ENGINEERING UNDER ARCTIC CONDITIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2017. (POAC'17) (2 VOLS)

Held 11-16 June 2017, Busan, Korea.

Softcover 1,251 pages 9781510853683

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$150.00

### **Polymer Processing Society:**

### POLYMER PROCESSING SOCIETY. EUROPE AND AFRICA REGIONAL MEETING. 2017. (PPS2017) (2 VOLS)

Held 26-29 June 2017, Dresden, Germany.

Softcover 952 pages 9781510854871

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$150.00

### Rubber Division - American Chemical Society (ACS):

### RUBBER DIVISION, AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY. FALL TECHNICAL MEETING. 192ND 2017. (3 VOLS)

Held 10-12 October 2017, Cleveland, Ohio, USA. Softcover 1,879 pages 9781510855359 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$900.00

### **Schloss Dagstuhl:**

### COMPUTING STUDENT WORKSHOP. IMPERIAL COLLEGE. 2017. (ICCSW 2017)

Open Access Series in Informatics Volume 60
Held 26-27 September 2017, London, UK.
Softcover 63 pages 9781510859173 Leahy, F. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$65.00

### DATABASE THEORY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2018. (ICDT 2018)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 98
Held 26-29 March 2018, Vienna, Austria.
Softcover 344 pages 9781510859159 Kimelfeld, B. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$95.00

# FOUNDATIONS OF SOFTWARE TECHNOLOGY AND THEORETICAL COMPUTER SCIENCE. IARCS ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 37TH 2017. (FSTTCS 2017)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 93 Held 12-14 December 2017, Kanpur, India. Softcover 657 pages 9781510859135 Lokam, S. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$140.00

# LOGIC PROGRAMMING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 33RD 2017. (ICLP 2017) TECHNICAL COMMUNICATIONS

Open Access Series in Informatics Volume 58
Held 28 August - 1 September 2017, Melbourne, Australia.
Softcover 145 pages 9781510859166 Rocha, R. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$80.00

### PARAMETERIZED AND EXACT COMPUTATION. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 12TH 2017. (IPEC 2017)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 89
Held 6-8 September 2017, Vienna, Austria.
Softcover 383 pages 9781510859128 Lokshtanov, D. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$95.00

## SIMPLICITY IN ALGORITHMS. SYMPOSIUM. 1ST 2018. (SOSA 2018)

Open Access Series in Informatics Volume 61
Held 7-10 January 2018, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA.
Softcover 176 pages 9781510855045 Seidel, R.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$80.00

### THEORETICAL ASPECTS OF COMPUTER SCIENCE. SYMPOSIUM. 35TH 2018. (STACS 2018)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 96 Held 28 February - 3 March 2018, Caen, France. Softcover 822 pages 9781510859142 Niedermeier, R. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$150.00

### Society for Imaging Science and Technology (IS&T):

## ARCHIVING CONFERENCE. IS&T. 2017. (ARCHIVING 2017)

Held 15-18 May 2017, Riga, Latvia. Softcover 169 pages 9781510856073 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$145.00

# DIGITAL PRINTING TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 33RD 2017. (NIP 33) PRINTING FOR FABRICATION 2017 MATERIALS, APPLICATIONS, AND PROCESSES

Held 5-9 November 2017, Denver, Colorado, USA. 33rd International Conference on Digital Printing Technologies (NIP).

Softcover 209 pages 9781510856059

Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$190.00

### Society for Industrial and Applied Mathematics (SIAM):

### ALGORITHM ENGINEERING AND EXPERIMENTS. WORKSHOP. 20TH 2018. (ALENEX18)

Held 7-8 January 2018, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Softcover 237 pages 9781510855410 Pagh, R. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)

List Price \$120.00

### ANALYTIC ALGORITHMICS AND COMBINATORICS. WORKSHOP. 15TH 2018. (ANALCO18)

Held 8-9 January 2018, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Softcover 177 pages 9781510855427 Nebel, M. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$120.00

### Society for the Study of Artificial Intelligence & Simulation of Behaviour:

# SOCIETY FOR THE STUDY OF ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND THE SIMULATION OF BEHAVIOUR. ANNUAL CONVENTION. 2017. (AISB 2017)

Held 18-21 April 2017, Bath, UK.
Softcover 407 pages 9781510855366 Bryson, J. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2018)
List Price \$110.00

### Society of Manufacturing Engineers (SME):

### AERODEF MANUFACTURING. SUMMIT AND EXPOSITION. 2014.

Held 25-27 February 2014, Long Beach, California, USA. Softcover 774 pages 9781510859005 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$140.00

### Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE):

### PETROLEUM EXHIBITION AND CONFERENCE. SPE ABU DHABI INTERNATIONAL. 2017. (11 VOLS)

Held 13-16 November 2017, Abu Dhabi, UAE. Softcover 8,832 pages 9781510852563 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$595.00

### THERMAL WELL INTEGRITY AND DESIGN SYMPOSIUM. SPE. 2017.

Held 28-30 November 2017, Banff, Canada. Softcover 224 pages 9781510854833 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$125.00

### Urban and Regional Information Systems Association (URISA):

#### URISA ANNUAL CONFERENCE FOR GIS PROFESSIONALS. 55TH 2017. (GIS-PRO 2017)

Held 23-26 October 2017, Jacksonville, Florida, USA. Softcover 973 pages 9781510853928 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$140.00

# **VTT Information Service:**

INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE ON AERONAUTICAL FATIGUE AND STRUCTURAL INTEGRITY. CONFERENCE. 35TH 2017. (AND 29TH SYMPOSIUM) (3 VOLS)

Held 5-9 June 2017, Nagoya, Japan. Softcover 2,329 pages 9781510856103 Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$195.00

# WIP Wirtschaft und Infrastruktur GmbH & Co Planungs-KG:

PHOTOVOLTAIC SOLAR ENERGY CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. EUROPEAN. 33RD 2017. (EU PVSEC 2017) (4 VOLS)
Held 25-29 September 2017, Amsterdam, The Netherlands.

Held 25-29 September 2017, Amsterdam, The Netherlands. Softcover 2,925 pages 9781510853973 Smets, A. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2018) List Price \$395.00